Dear friends of Eisen | Letunic:

We are excited to share some recent good news.

Our first contract: The Alameda County
Transportation Improvement Authority has
selected our firm (with Alta Planning as our
subconsultant) to develop the Alameda
Countywide Strategic Pedestrian Plan. This is
an exciting, high-profile opportunity to
showcase our firm’s planning and project-
management skills.

APA award: The Safety Element of Oakland’s
General Plan—prepared by Niko—has won
this year’s APA Northern California Section
award for “Focused Issue Planning.”

Eisen | Letunic in the news: John King’s June 3,
2005, column in the S.F. Chronicle quoted
Victoria on the state of smart growth planning
in the Bay Area.

We thank you for your support to date, and ask
that you keep us in mind for future work as we
build our practice.

— Victoria Eisen and Niko Letunic

victoria@eisenletunic.com | niko@eisenletunic.com



